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Clerk's Office
MC. Utilities Commission

1045 Saint Michaels Lane
High Point, NC 27265

May 28, 2014

Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-4325

Gentlemen:

In regard to your Notice of Public Hearing in the Matter of Area Code Relief
for North Carolina's 336 Numbering Plan Area, may I go on record as
favoring the proposal for TWO AREA CODES AND TEN-DIGIT DIALING.

Most of us with mobile phones are already accustomed to the necessity of
dialing ten digits, and it would not be necessary for existing 336 subscribers
to change the area code and bear the resultant expense of reprinting
stationery, advertising, etc.

Very truly yours,

Donna C. Willis


